CITY OF FARMINGTON
12 SOUTH FRANKLIN STREET FARMINGTON, MO 63640

PUBLIC WORKS
MINUTES OF MEETING

The Public Works Committee of the City of Farmington met in regular session on April 13, 2023
at the Development Services Building, 12 South Franklin Street, Farmington, Missouri, 63640,

At 5:00pm, W. Linnenbringer called the meeting to order,

The roll was called with the following members present: Adam Parks — present; Garett Boatright
— absent (arrived later); Chad Follis — present; Wayne Linnenbringer — present.

Guests present were: Larry Lacy and Tim Porter.
ADDITIONS AND DELETIONS TO AGENDA
MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

C. Follis motioned to approve the March 9, 2023 meeting minutes, seconded by A, Parks. The
Committee voted unanimously in favor of this motion.

OLD BUSINESS
1. Infrastructure Cost to Provide Power to New Developments

L. Lacy presented information on what other communities are doing. The Committee
discussed the issue, but no action was taken.

2. Discussion of the City Taking Over Maintenance of the Private Streets within Greenbriar
Estates, submitted by Lori Sloup (829 Pinchurst Drive).

L. Lacy stated that the estimated cost for digging out the asphalt and replacing it between
the curbs would be §111,000 plus manpower costs., The Committee discussed the issue,
but no action was taken.
NEW BUSINESS
1. Citizen Input on the Extension of Industrial Drive
L. Lacy stated that the issue was discussed at the Planning & Zoning meeting this week
and there is a possible new middle school that will be developed in Pine Trails that would

affect the area. The Committee discussed the issue, but no action was taken.

2. John Cook 336 6th Street Sidewalk and C&G Request (Est. Cost $1,500)
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L. Lacy stated that some of the sidewalks in question were replaced but not the entire
area, Mr. Cook has requested the entire area be replaced, and the cost would be
approximately $1500.00. G. Boatright motioned to deny the request, seconded by C.
Follis. The Committee voted unanimously in favor of this motion,

3. Annual Tree Trimming Contract

L. Lacy stated that the Forestry Services is $0.35 per hour cheaper than Townsend but
lacks manpower in the event of a severe weather incident, and the difference in cost per
year would be approximately $728.00. The Committee discussed the issue,

C. Follis motioned to go with Townsend as the contractor, seconded by G. Boatright. The
Committee voted unanimously in favor of this motion.

ADJOURN

G. Boatright motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by C. Follis. The Committee voted
unanimously in favor of the motion.

Keristen Wthe Development Services Coordinator
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